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April 1, 2020

Dear Brothers & Sisters in Christ,               
[bookmark: _GoBack]It is hard to believe our departure date is just 2 months away!  Everyone is excited!  I know the Lord is leading us into a work for His kingdom and where God guides God provides!  The team is getting ready to go by packing, planning, and praying!  We are trying to take enough clothing and stuff for the entire week but not too much that it will be burdensome during our trip.  
The team is meeting Tuesday night to plan the music for the worship service we will be leading on Culebra Island, and to discuss what fund raising opportunities are available to help raise money for the building materials.  God has been so good to this ministry effort already.  Almost all of the team has raised enough money for their travel expenses and the fund raising: donations for supplies, “Hire A Missionary” program, and “Valentine Bake Sale” has supplied needed funds for the building materials & supplies. 
I want to thank each and every one who has helped with this effort, or donated to our missionaries, and has already prayed for the success of this mission!  Each partner we have who has contributed in any way is an essential part of the trip!  Our partners, especially our prayer partners, are why this has already gone so well.
Our departure date is June the 5th, Friday.  If you know of anyone who would like to partner with us please ask them to visit our web site or Facebook page.


In Christ,
Pastor Zack Ditmar
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